
 

GRADE – V TO VIII 

 Date :- 3.4.2025 

Dear Parents, 

Very  warm welcome to all  the parents in the new academic year 2025-26. 

This has reference to the activities we have planned this year for the development 

of the child as per the norms of NEP 2020, kindly note the following :-  

 Activities are not compulsory to opt.  

 The class section will be kept separate and the students those who are not 

taking the activity  will be  allotted subject lectures accordingly.  

 Parents orientation will be arranged and activities will be explained. 

 The school timings will remain the same as mentioned earlier i.e. 7:00 am to 

1:45 pm. 

 Book purchase from school is also not compulsory, Parent can purchase 

from any other Book Shop. 

Also please note that  we have received the FRC Order of 2024-25 No.3140-42 in 

the month of  March dated 6.03.2025, wherein the difference amount on the last 

year fee would be levied upon. 

Parents  are  requested to take the decision keeping in mind the development 

of their own child.  

Thanking you, 

PRINCIPAL  


